

تدريبات إثرائية لاختبار منتصف الفصل من مدرسة الفرقان



تم تحميل هذا الملف من موقع المناهج القطرية

موقع المناهج ⇨ المناهج القطرية ⇨ المستوى الحادي عشر ⇨ لغة انجليزية ⇨ الفصل الأول ⇨ ملفات متنوعة ⇨ الملف

تاريخ إضافة الملف على موقع المناهج: 2025-10-21 17:40:20

ملفات اكتب للمعلم اكتب للطالب ا اختبارات الكترونية ا اختبارات ا حلول ا عروض بوربوينت ا أوراق عمل
منهج انجليزي ا ملخصات وتقارير ا مذكرات وبنوك ا الامتحان النهائي للمدرس

المزيد من مادة
لغة انجليزية:

التواصل الاجتماعي بحسب المستوى الحادي عشر



صفحة المناهج
القطرية على
فيسبوك

الرياضيات

اللغة الانجليزية

اللغة العربية

التربية الاسلامية

المواد على تلغرام

المزيد من الملفات بحسب المستوى الحادي عشر والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الأول

تدريبات شاملة غير مجابة لاختبار منتصف الفصل من مدرسة مسيعيد	1
أسئلة مراجعة شاملة لاختبار منتصف الفصل غير مجابة	2
نموذج إجابة أوراق عمل إثرائية للوحدتين الأولى و الثانية	3
نموذج إجابة أوراق عمل إثرائية شاملة لاختبار منتصف الفصل من مدرسة الأندلس	4
أوراق عمل إثرائية شاملة لاختبار منتصف الفصل غير مجابة من مدرسة الأندلس	5

رؤيتنا

بناء شخصية قوية بعلمها معتزة بدينها وخلقا منتمية إلى وطنها مؤثرة في مستقبلها



مدرسة الفرقان الثانوية

تدريبات إثرائية

مادة / اللغة الانجليزية

الصف / الحادي عشر

منتصف الفصل الدراسي الأول
2026/2025 م

هذه الأوراق لا تغني عن الكتاب
المدرسي

Module 1 : Ex. A p.15

self-employed	يعمل لحسابه	take off	يقلع - يحقق نجاحا	set up	يقيم - ينشئ
entrepreneur	صاحب مشروع	line of work	مجال العمل	grant	منحة
your own boss	عملك الخاص	run a business	يدير (شركة)	private enterprise	مشروع/شركة خاصة
good head for business	لديه رؤية جيدة في الأعمال التجارية	have a good head for figures	ماهر في الرياضيات		

grant / line / figures / entrepreneur / business

1. He runs a small _____ that employ three people.
2. he _____ takes business risks in the hope of making a profit.
3. The school has received a large capital _____ to improve its buildings.
4. Andrew is a waiter and meets many people in his _____ of work.

Module 1 : Ex. B p.16

company	شركة	corporation	شركة كبيرة	business	عمل
split	يقسم - يشق	divide	يقسم - يصنف	personnel	الموظفون
staff	طاقم عمل	amount	كمية - قدر	number	رقم
quality	جودة - صفة	skill	مهارة	full-time	دوام كامل
permanent	دائم				

personnel / divided / full-time / company

1. He runs a small _____ that employs three people.
2. All _____ in our firm will receive a pay rise this year.
3. Twenty _____ by two is ten.
4. This position is _____ , but it is only for six months.

number / split / permanent / corporation

1. This position is _____ , but it is only for 21 hours per week.
2. The _____ I work for has offices in fifty-two countries and employs over 100,000 people.
3. The _____ of people who attended the sales was up on last year.
4. The town will be _____ in two by the new motorway.

Module 2 : Ex. A p. 24

accused of	يتهم ب	blamed for	يلوم على	divided into	ينقسم الى
focus on	يركز على	share(food)	يشارك	distribute	يوزع
reward	مكافأة	medal(gold - silver)	ميدالية	game(comp.)	لعبة
prize	جائزة	competition	مسابقة	race(bike)	مسابقة
leisure (time)	وقت فراغ	pastime	هواية، تسلية	spectators	مشاهدين
occupation	مهنة - وظيفة	fan	مشجع فريق	audience	عهد

competition / distribute / pastime / accused

- His favourite _____ is playing volleyball.
- He _____ her of stealing the ring.
- They are holding a _____ to find the best young scientist.
- Can you _____ these flyers outside the station?

spectators / divided / criticizing / prize

- Karim won first _____ in the car race last year.
- The school year is _____ into two terms.
- Stop _____ me. Don't you have anything good to say?
- There were 30,000 _____ at the game.

blamed / race / medal / audience

- The _____ began clapping and cheering after finishing our theatrical show.
- He won a silver _____ at the last Olympics.
- Who came in second place in the bike _____ ?
- She _____ her brother for missing the ferry because he had left their tickets at home.

Module 2 : Ex. C p. 25 – Prefixes

refundable	non refundable	غير قابل للإسترداد	decisive	in decisive	متردد – غير حاسم
smoking	non smoking	غير المدخنين	formal	in formal	غير رسمي
stop	non stop	مستمر – متواصل	experienced	in experienced	قليل الخبرة
fair	un fair	ظالم – غير عادل	expected	un expected	مفاجئ – غير متوقع

1. This is a _____ - smoking room, so please put out your cigarette.

A. dis_	B. non_	C. in_	D. un_
---------	---------	--------	--------

2. She spent hours working on her essay so she thought it was _____ fair that she got such a low mark for it.

A. dis_	B. non_	C. in_	D. un_
---------	---------	--------	--------

3. She's usually so _____ decisive, so it was quite a surprise when she bought two tickets without a second thought.

A. dis_	B. non_	C. in_	D. un_
---------	---------	--------	--------

4. There's no need for you to wear a suit; it will be an _____ formal meeting.

A. dis_	B. non_	C. in_	D. un_
---------	---------	--------	--------

5. When John started working here, he was young and _____ experienced .

A. dis_	B. non_	C. in_	D. un_
---------	---------	--------	--------

Fill in the gaps with the correct answer:

creative / contact / flexible / confident

- Being _____ in your abilities can help you succeed in your career.
- The company offers _____ working hours to accommodate employees' needs.
- Please _____ me if you have any questions about the project.
- The team came up with _____ ideas for marketing.

communication / enthusiastic / team player / innovative

- She received an award for her _____ style to teaching.
- He needs to learn how to be a _____ and help his colleagues in the project.
- They were _____ about the new project and eager to start.
- He has good _____ skills, which help him resolve conflicts.

Unit one : Present Simple – Present Progressive**1-Read the following them choose the correct answers:**

1-I can't go to the bakery right now. It _____ heavily.

- (a)rains (b)rained (c) is raining (d) was raining

2-Ali can't answer the phone right now. He _____ a shower.

- (a)took (b)takes (c) is taking (d)was taking

3-The boss can't reply to your email at the moment. He ____ some important issues.

- (a)discusses (b)discussed (c)is discussing (d)was discussing

4-You _____ so worried today. Is there anything bothering you?

- (a)seem (b)will seem (c)are seeming (d)have been seeming

5-Ali _____ with a friend these days until he finds a studio for himself.

- (a) stays (b) stayed (c) is staying (d) was staying

6-The student _____ the answers on the board everyday.

- (a) has written (b) is writing (c) writes (d) write

7-Ali _____ a French course these days because he wants to work in Paris.

- (a) took (b) takes (c) is taking (d)has taken

8-He always _____ science at the library.

- (a) study (b) studies (c)have studied (d)is studying

9-Khalid _____ to football practice twice a week.

- (a) go (b) goes (c) is going (d) had gone

10-You _____ an Arabic film on cinema next Saturday.

- (a)are watching (b)had watched (c)have watched (d)were watching

11-The fire burnt everything. That's why the whole place _____ awful.

- (a)smell (b) smells (c) is smelling (d) has been smelling

12-He _____ tea at the café at the moment.

- (a) drink (b) drinks (c)has frunk (d) is drinking

13-She _____ the baby's head to check for fever.

- (a) feel (b) feels (c)is feeling (d)has been feeling

14-The baby's skin _____ very soft.

- (a) feel (b)feels (c) is feeling (d)has been feeling

15-This soup _____ delicious.

- (a) smell (b) smells (c) is smelling (d)has been smelling

16-She _____ the milk to see if it has turned sour.

- (a)smell (b)smells (c)is smelling (d)has been smelling

17-Ali _____ the dish to see if it is spicy.

- (a) is tasting (b)tastes (c)has been tasting (d)taste

18. Ahmed _____ with a friend nowadays until he finds his own flat.

- A. stays B. stay C. is staying D. are staying

19. Ali usually _____ work at six.

- A. finish B. finishes C. is finishing D. finishing

20. My plane _____ at 8 p.m.

- A. arrive B. arrives C. are arriving D. have arrived

2-Put the verb in brackets into the correct form.

1. The students _____ (play) in the playground now.
2. I usually _____ (do) my homework in the afternoons.
3. He _____ (brush) his teeth twice a day.
4. He _____ (watch) TV at this moment.
5. The train to London _____ (leave) at six.
6. We _____ (travel) to Australia next week. We have booked the tickets.
7. Water _____ (boil) at 100°C.
8. He always _____ (reply) to his emails immediately.
9. The earth _____ (go) around the sun.
10. She always _____ (go) on a holiday in summer.
11. I _____ (cook) at the moment, so it'll be ready in an hour.
12. Ali usually _____ (fly) to France.
13. My sister _____ (not like) chocolate.
14. Salah _____ (work) as an engineer. It is a **permanent** job.
15. Salah _____ (work) as an engineer. It is a **temporary** job.
16. We often _____ (play) games on the internet.
17. He _____ (clean) the table now.
18. The teacher _____ (correct) the mistakes of his students now.
19. The bell _____ (ring) now.

Unit 2 : Present perfect**have / has + V3****1-Choose the correct answer:****1-They _____ their homework yet.**

- A) have done B) has done C) haven't done D) hasn't done

2-I have stayed here _____ last year.

- A) for B) ago C) since D) just

3-I have never _____ tennis.

- A) play B) plays C) played D) playing

4-Amna _____ as a secretary for seventeen years.

- A) is working B) has worked C) works D) work

5-My brother has been travelling _____ two months.

- A) yet B) since C) for D) ago

6-My father has already _____ to London.

- A) go B) went C) going D) gone

7-What have you _____, Ali?

- A) do B) did C) done D) doing

8-It has not rained _____ April.

- A) yet B) since C) for D) ago

9-Hamad _____ sick for three days.

- A) have been B) were C) has been D) is

10-Ali and Ahmed _____ four times already and will not give up.

- A) try B) tried C) has tried D) have tried

11-Ali has stayed here _____ the last week.

- A) for B) ago C) since D) just

2-Rewrite the following sentences using the word (s) in brackets:

1-He has lived in this house since 2020. (**for**)

2. They came a short time ago. (**just**)

3-Put the verb in brackets into the correct form.**have / has + V3**

- 1-Hamad _____ (Live) in the same house **for** twenty years.
- 2-They _____ (live) in Paris **since** 2000.
- 3-She _____ (work) at the university **for** a long time.
- 4-He _____ (know) him **since** she was a child.
- 5- Have you _____ (meet) the manager **yet**?
- 6- Ahmed _____ (visit) London recently.
- 7- Ali _____ (graduate) from university since 2015.
- 8- He _____ (eat) three sandwiches up till now.
- 9-Ahmed _____ (study) the present perfect yet.
- 10- They _____ (never eat) shrimps before.
- 11.He _____ (just watch) the new film on TV.
- 12.Amna _____ (not clean) the house since last week.
- 13.I _____ (not /finish) my homework yet.
- 14.The man sitting next to me is nervous. He _____ (never fly) before.
- 15.Omar _____ (not / eat) Qatari food before.
- 16.He _____ (already/ book) my flight home.
- 17.I _____ (meet) half of the staff so far.
- 18.Don't wash up that cup. I _____ (not finish) my coffee yet.
- 19.There is only a little cake left because my dad _____ (eat) it.
- 20.He _____ (finish) the job yet.
- 22.I _____ (know) him for ten years.
- 23.Hamza _____ (see) a good film recently.
- 24.I _____ (not see) my cousin since the last school holiday.

Choose the correct answers:**Adjectives**

1. I live in the _____ comfortable city in the world.

- A. more B. most C. less D. than

2. This is the _____ hotel I have ever stayed in.

- A. amazing B. more amazing C. amazingly D. most mazing

3. This test is _____ than the last one.

- A. hard B. hard as C. harder D. hardest

4. This flat is _____ than the first one.

- A. good B. better C. best D. as good

4- Put the adjectives in brackets in the correct form:

1. China is _____ (big) **than** England.

2. Chinese is by far **the** _____ (difficult) language in the world.

3. Cats are not _____ (intelligent) **as** dogs.

4. Show me **the** _____ (good) restaurant downtown.

5. The _____ (hot) desert of all is the Sahara and it's in Africa.

6. Cheetahs are the _____ (fast) animals we can find.

7. Eating fruit and vegetables is _____ (good) than eating hot dogs.

8. The blue whale is the _____ (heavy) animal in the world.

9. Which is _____ (big), Portugal or Spain?

10. Travelling by plane is _____ (comfortable) than travelling by car.

11. In Ali's opinion, History is _____ (difficult) than Geography.

12. He is one of the _____ (popular) actor in the world.

13. Going uphill was by far the _____ (tiring) experience in my whole life!

14. I really need to get a _____ (cheap) PC. I can't afford that one.

15. It's a little _____ (cold) today than yesterday, don't you think?

16. We like wearing the _____ (late) fashion.

1. Hello Salem. Don't tell anyone about Mike: my tiger. However, let me tell you a few facts about tigers. Tigers are the third largest land carnivores. Tigers have many qualities. Not only they are large, but they are also fast and so beautiful. Tigers can sprint as fast as 40 miles per hour for short distances and leap as far as 30 feet horizontally. You might not think that such large, fast, and ferocious creatures need help to survive, but they do.

2. Despite all the tiger's strengths, the future of the species is uncertain. Tigers face a very high risk of extinction. It is estimated that at the start of the 20th century, there were over 100,000 tigers living in the wild. By the turn of the century, the number of tigers outside of captivity decreased to just over 3,000. Those captive tigers need to be trained to possess the necessary skills of living in the wild to be set free afterwards.

3. Interestingly, the most serious threats that tigers face come from humans. Humans have done considerable damage to the world's tiger population through hunting, but perhaps more damage has been caused through the destruction of habitat. Tigers are hunted for many reasons. People have long valued the famous striped skins. Though trading tiger skins is now illegal, they are worth around \$10,000 on the black-market. Tigers have also been hunted as game. In other words, people hunt tigers solely for the thrill and achievement of killing them.

4. Though tiger population faces many threats, there have been some successes in conservation and preservation efforts. There are some signs that show that humans are interested in protecting tigers. Organizing Campaigns, funding researches and establishing reserves are some instances. For example, Save China's Tigers, an organization working to restore the wild tiger population, successfully rewilded a small number of South China tigers, 35. It is not a question of having food only. Tigers need a new home. Now, their number has become 130.

5. I personally want to contribute in these efforts. First, I will donate to Sava China's Tigers, Second, I will volunteer for two months and I will let mike go back to his habitat although this isn't really easy for me

1. What is the MAIN IDEA of the text?

- A. The tigers' habitat and food
- B. Pros and cons of preserving tigers
- C. The reasons for hunting tigers and lions
- D. The dangers that tigers face and attempts to protect them

2. According to paragraph 2, why do captive tigers need training?

- A. to find a new home
- B. to have food in the preserve
- C. to make a number of tigers bigger
- D. to learn the necessary skills to survive in the wild

3. in paragraph 2, what does the UNDERLINED word 'extinction' MOST LIKELY mean?

- A. illness
- B. decrease
- C. captivity
- D. disappearance

4. Read the text again and decide if the statements below are True, False or Not Mentioned. Write (T), (F) or (NM).

A. The major threat to tigers is humans.	
B. Tigers are only hunted for their skins.	

5. From paragraph 1, mention TWO qualities of Tigers?

Quality 1:	
Quality 2:	

6. From paragraph 4, mention the TWO signs of humans' interest in protecting tigers?

Sign 1:	
Sign 2:	

Read the following text and then answer the questions that follow.

1 I don't have a horse of my own; however, they are my only love. Horses are very expensive both to buy and to own. You have to pay for their food, equipment, insurance, and health care.

2 I'm very lucky to live near a horse stable. I go there at the weekends sometimes and watch the trainers exercising the horses. All of the horses need a lot of exercise in order to stay healthy, no matter what kind of riding they are used for. Most of the horses are used for trail riding, which I think is the easiest and the most fun.

3 One of the trainers at the horse farm is named John. John used to ride horses in competitions, but now, he takes care of the horses, and he works as a riding instructor, teaching some of the owners to be better riders so that they can enter competitions with their horses. John lets me help him groom the horses and tells me a lot about them. One reason I really like horses is that they have as much personality as people do. They can't talk, but they can tell you how they are feeling with their body language. For example, if their ears are put forward, and their tails are relaxed, it means they are happy.

4 My favorite horse at the stable is a mare named Vrana. She is older than a lot of the other horses, and she is the sweetest! Sometimes I help John tack her up before she exercises. We only use a simple bridle and a saddle when we tack up the horses. I've ridden Vrana a few times when she exercises. First, she walks around the ring, then she trots, and then she canters. Vrana always knows what to do. I just pinch my knees in a tiny bit, and it's like she can read my mind! Even though Vrana is a very safe horse, of course I always wear a helmet when I ride her.

5 I would love to have a job at the stable! John says that maybe, when I get a little older, I could get that job. Then, I could be around horses all the time. I'm trying to learn as much about horses as I can now, so that I'll be really qualified. In addition to learning, I keep going to the stable to practically learn about horses from John.

1. What is the writer trying to inform the readers about in the above text?
 - A. his love for horses
 - B. the history of horses
 - C. how to raise a horse
 - D. how horses are useful
2. According to paragraph 2, why do horses need training?
 - A. to live longer
 - B. to stay healthy
 - C. to be sold at high prices
 - D. to allow people to ride them
3. Read the text again and decide if the statements below are True, False or Not Mentioned. Write (T), (F) or (NM).

A. John teaches people how to ride horses.	
B. Vrana came first in the National Horse Race.	

4. From paragraph 3, mention the TWO signs horses do to show they are happy?

Sign 1:	
Sign 2:	

5. From paragraph 5, mention TWO details to prove that the writer wants to get a job with horses.

Detail 1:	
Detail 2:	

Writing Topics

Topic A

Write an article describing your **DREAM JOB**.

OR

Topic B

Write AN ANNOUNCEMENT for your **SCHOOL TRIP**.

Make sure you include the following:

- Date and time of the trip
- Suggested activities during this trip
- Needed equipment during the trip